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How Trump’s Budget Could Impact New York’s Paid Family
Leave Benefits Law
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New York State is set to phase in job-protected, paid family leave (PFL) for virtually all private-sector

employees, commencing January 1, 2018.

On the federal level, President Trump’s recently-proposed budget, released last month, includes a

$20 billion allocation to establish a national paid parental leave program, which would be

administered through the states’ unemployment insurance infrastructure.

While President Trump’s proposed program has been presented only in broad strokes, it raises

many questions about its impact on, and interplay with, the forthcoming New York Paid Family Leave

Benefits Law (PFLBL).

To read the full article, please visit New York Business Journal.

Related People

Melissa Camire

Partner

212.899.9965

Email

http://www.bizjournals.com/newyork/news/2017/06/14/how-trump-s-budget-could-impact-new-york-s-paid.html
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/melissa-camire.html
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/melissa-camire.html
tel:212.899.9965
mailto:mcamire@fisherphillips.com
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/michael-r-marra.html
https://www.fisherphillips.com/


Copyright © 2025 Fisher Phillips LLP. All Rights Reserved.

Michael R. Marra

Co-Regional Managing Partner

212.899.9969

Email

Related Offices

New York

https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/michael-r-marra.html
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/michael-r-marra.html
tel:212.899.9969
mailto:mmarra@fisherphillips.com
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/offices/new-york.html

